
Compassion Child 
 

Did you know the Deacons support a child through Compassion 

International since 2021? Her name is Adrija (right photo). She is 

from Bangladesh.  She is now six years old and is attending the 

activities at St. John’s Rahutpara COB.  Adrija lives with her 

mother, father and sister. She loves the three main festivals in her 

village: Christmas, International Language Day and Children’s Day.  
 

Mary Lou Hoffman corresponds with Adrija on our behalf.  
 

Recently Adrija, through the help of her teacher, wrote: 
 

“Thank you for supporting me. I got a dress, shoes, a school bag, 

dolls, a cake and candies from the project (for her birthday gift we 

sent). I am also so happy to get fruit plants from the project. It is 

heavy raining here. Do you get rain there? I am learning from my 

mom many things. My family prays for you. God bless you 

abundantly!-Adrija 
 

If you would like to sponsor either a Compassion or World Vision child go to their website to 

sign up or contact Mary Lou Hoffman or Pastor Dan and they can help you (Compassion.com, 

Worldvision.org). 
 

Many members of Westview sponsor either a child from Compassion International or from 

World Vision. Thank you! 


